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December 3, 2009 

 
 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 
 

Circular Letter No. 09-1570 
 
 
RE: Revisions to the Minnesota Medical Data Call Reporting Manual 
 
The Minnesota Department of Commerce has approved revisions to the Minnesota Medical 
Data Call Reporting Manual effective January 1, 2010.  These changes were made based on 
revisions that NCCI is making to the NCCI Medical Data Call Reporting Guidebook.     
 
As mentioned in Circular Letter No. 09-1556 dated June 24, 2009 and Circular Letter No. 09-
1566 dated September 30, 2009, MWCIA’s Board of Directors has authorized our participation 
in a workers’ compensation medical data collection program.  Data collection will be performed 
directly by the National Council on Compensation Insurance (NCCI) in conjunction with a 
program they are implementing nationwide.  MWCIA member companies who will be impacted 
by this program have already been notified of the new procedures.   
 
The Medical Data Call Reporting Manual can be found on our website at www.mwcia.org 
under the Forms/Manuals/Publications link.   
 
For additional information, please contact MWCIA’s Actuarial Services Department at 
952.897.1737, Option 3, or by emailing actuarial@mwcia.org. 
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